Nt Florida's Gateway Est 1859

June 09, 2022

Frank and Lane’s Heating and Air
Parcel 00-00-00-13752-001

To Whom it May Concern

This is to inform you that Petition # SPR22-13 requesting a Site Plan Review on
parcel 00-00-00-13752-000 which was approved by the Planning and
Zoning/Board of Adjustment on June 7th, 2022. This parcel was rezoned to
Commercial Intensive (CI) and approved by the Planning and Zoning Board on
May 03, 2022.

If 1 can be of further assistance to you, please feel free to contact me at 386-752-
2031 ext 820 or email at angelor(@lcfla.com.

Sincerely,

g

Robert Angelo

Planning and Zoning Tech.

Code Enforcement o« 205 North Marion Avenuce Lake City, Florida 32055

Office: 386-719-5746 o jonesb@lcfla.com




